
      

 

FASN/PR/CIR05/2022-2023                                 30
th

  March, 2022 

For Classes I - V 

Dear parents , 

Greetings from Father Agnel School! Hope you and your family are safe and healthy. 

This is with reference to the circular sent by the Director today on the school 

website(FASN/ Cir.3/2022-23) regarding staggered classes for the Primary wing.  

PLEASE NOTE THAT THE NEW SCHEDULE WILL BE EFFECTIVE FROM 

TOMORROW (31
st
 March, 2022).  

In this regard, please take note of the following: 

SCHEDULE FOR THIS WEEK ( 31 March and 1 April) 

Date  Roll numbers  School timings  

31 March (Thursday) 23 onwards  7:20 a.m to 1:30 p.m 

1 April (Friday) 1-22 

The school will remain closed on 2 April , Saturday for classes I – V. 

 

SCHEDULE   FROM  NEXT WEEK (4
th

 April, 2022) ONWARDS TILL 

30 APRIL ,2022 

Day Roll numbers  

Monday 

Wednesday 

Friday 

 

1-22 

Tuesday 

Thursday 

Saturday 

 

 

23 onwards  

 

Thanking you for your continued support. 

Regards  

Principal 

Together…and always ahead. 


